
THE JUDY LENTZ MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

The family and friends of Wes and Judy Lentz are sponsoring the Judy Lentz Memorial 
Scholarship in cooperation with the Stockbridge Lions Club.  
Judy and Wes Lentz came to Stockbridge from the State of Kansas in 1997. They found 
themselves at home in Stockbridge and quickly became active members of the 
community. The Judy Lentz Memorial Scholarship honors Judy’s commitment to 
community and early childhood education, as well as her love of animals and their care 
through the field of veterinary medicine. 

In Judy’s name, a $750 scholarship will be awarded to a new Stockbridge High School 
Graduate in the spring of 2024. Applicants must show a commitment to entering either 
the field of education or animal science. 

The application deadline is the Wednesday before spring break. The recipient of the 
Judy Lentz Memorial Scholarship will be announced during the Stockbridge High School 
Honors Night in the spring of 2024. 

To apply for the Judy Lentz Memorial Scholarship, submit the following information via 
email, as an attached document, to: Bruce Brown, Lions Club Scholarship Chair 
(dn1610b@gmail.com).  

1. Full Name. 
2. U.S. Postal Address. 
3. Email Address. 
4. Financial Aid Form Status (Submitted or Not Submitted). 
5. How Long You Have Attended Stockbridge Schools. 
6. Intended or Accepted College, University, or Training School. 
7. Intended Major. 
8. High School Grade Point Average. 
9. List Extra Curricular Activities During High School. 
10. A 300 Word Essay Entitled, “Now That I’m Graduating From High School, This Is 

How Life Guided Me Toward My Intended Career.” 
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